
 

DESOTO COUNTY ELECTIONS’ OFFICE 
PRE-ELECTION TABULATION TEST (FS 101.5612) 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Monday, October 17, 2022 a pre-election test of 
the automatic tabulation equipment will be held to ascertain that the equipment will 
correctly count all votes cast in the November 8, 2022 General Election.  The test 
will take place at 1:00 PM in the County Commissioners Meeting Room, DeSoto 
County Administration Building, 201 East Oak Street, Suite 103, Arcadia, Florida.  
Any interested citizens are invited to attend. 
 
Reminder...Florida Law requires that all electors present photo identification when 
voting.  This identification may be a Florida Driver License, Florida Identification 
Card or some form of photo/signature identification.  Please be prepared to show 
photo identification for the November 8, 2022 General Election. 
 
 

Mark F. Negley 
Supervisor of Elections 
DeSoto County, Florida 
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